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Jones, Skelton & Hochuli, PLC is pleased to announce that our first ever New Mexico summer associate (2022), Sky Willard, has joined the firm as our

newest law clerk.

Sky Willard will be part of the the firm’s Transportation and Trucking Trial Group, assisting our many clients in the New Mexico

office.

He recently graduated from the University of New Mexico School of Law, where he served as the Vice President of the New Mexico Civil Defense Lawyers

Association, coordinating civil litigation events for the law school community, and as a tutor for 1L students. Sky has several years’ experience working as a

legal assistant and law clerk in New Mexico.

He graduated summa cum laude from the University of New Mexico with a double major in Criminology and Mass Communications & Journalism.
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